Representative of Slovene Philanthropy visits accommodation centre Črni les and commends housing and care for foreigners

In the late hours of Saturday 19 September 2015, Ms Nina Šulin of Slovenian Philanthropy paid a visit to the accommodation centre Črni les. At the time of her visit, 139 male and female migrants of various nationalities and age groups were staying at the centre. 
Šulin expressed her satisfaction with the accommodation of foreigners and the way they were taken care of, and with the current situation at the facility.
